
PROFILE
Professional doctor with
more than 5 years of
clinical experience in the
field. Looking for
opportunities to grow and
develop a career oriented
environment with the best
and prestigious institute.

LANGUAGES

English

Urdu

CERTIFICATES

BLS provider

ATLS provider

PROFESSIONAL
EXPERIENCE

Ayub Teaching Hospital, Post 
graduation residency 
orthopedic
July 2020 – June 2023    
Abbottabad, Pakistan
3 years orthopedic residency 

Khyber teaching hospital, 
Post graduation residency 
General surgery
July 2018 – June 2020    
Peshawar, Pakistan
2 years General surgery residency 

Lady reading hospital, 
Internship/House job
August 2016 – August 2017    
Peshawar, Pakistan
1 year internship 

EDUCATION

MBBS, Khyber medical college
November 2010 – June 2016    
Peshawar, Pakistan
5 years Bachelor degree

SKILLS

Patient care and management

Basic surgical and medical 
procedures

Time management

Team work

Resilience

Clinically oriented

Communication skills and 
presentations

Dr Mujeeb 
ur Rehman  
MBBS, FCPS ll 
Orthopedic

Rehmanmujeeb123455@gmail.com

+923349251639

Hangu Pakistan
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